

Keisha Lance Bottoms Mayor

John Selden Airport General Manager

MEMORANDUM

TO: All Airlines, Tenants, Concessions, Contractors, and Government Agencies

FROM: Jerome D. Woodard, C.M., A.C.E., Director of Security (), D. D.

DATE: January 21, 2020

SUBJECT: Authorized Signatory Training Canceled on January 22, 2020

On Wednesday, January 22, 2020, Authorized Signatory training will be canceled.

Normal Authorized Signatory training times will resume on Wednesday, January 29, 2020.

If you have any questions, please contact the Security Division at 404-530-6667 or via email at SecurityID@Atl.com for assistance.

We thank you for your continued support of the Airport Security Program.

JW:mp

